
Tenth Annual Peace Fair  
On the Brunswick Green 

 
 
 
On August 2, 2014 the Peace Fair will celebrate ten years of grass roots community 
activism coming together to share our work and our vision for a more just and 
peaceful world. We have much to celebrate!  
 
We invite you to join us for a planning session in early March to build on the 
enthusiasm and energy generated by last year’s very successful Fair.  The goal of 
this meeting is to plan a tenth anniversary event that will engage an even wider 
community of people in the work of making a peaceful society possible. 
 
The 2014 Fair’s theme will once again be Children Ask the World of Us with the 
intention of directing fairgoers’ attention to these six questions:  
 How shall we feed them? teach them? keep them healthy? keep them safe from 
violence and war? protect the planet for them? ensure a compassionate society? 
How, then, can we build a world in which all children thrive? 
 
We are focusing our attention as planners on our strategy of engaging fairgoers in 
activities that will move them from understanding to action. This year each of the 
questions will be presented in its own 20x20 tent assuring well-defined and 
generous physical space. We want to offer carefully conceived activities that make 
real the challenges and visions surrounding each question.  Displays of clearly 
presented informational materials will be equally important.  
 
Please join us on March 8th from 10:00a.m –12:30p.m.in Brunswick at St. Charles 
Church, 132 McKeen Street, to consider your part in making the 2014 Peace Fair 
more compelling than ever. We will structure the morning to include introductions 
and some history and background about the Peace Fair. The focus of our energy will 
be on developing ideas for activities. 
 
Come and participate in the excitement of exchanging ideas with people of wide 
experience and shared concerns. So much more becomes possible when we work 
together. 
 
Let us know you will attend by calling (371-2077) or emailing (gaia@gwi.net).  
We’re also eager to hear what questions you may have and are looking forward to 
this time together. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
  Peace Fair Planning Committee: Cathey Cyrus, Christine DeTroy, 
  Joe deRivera, Suzanne McLain, Rosalie Paul 
 
   
 

www.peaceworksbrunswickme.org 


